
Denton Independent School District 

Board of Trustees 

Certificates of Recognition  
Tuesday, Sept. 25, 2012 

 

RYAN HIGH SCHOOL 

Assistant principal recognized for work on state publication 
Eldridge Moore, assistant principal at Ryan High School, was recently recognized 

for his work on the 13
th

 edition of Texas Public School Organization and Administration: 

2012. 

The textbook is used by those working toward positions in school administration. 

Mr. Moore served as an editor and reviewer of the publication. 

A graduate of Southern University in Louisiana, Mr. Moore received his master’s 

degree from Texas State University and is currently pursuing his doctorate at UNT. 

 


